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The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 

committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger 

parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 
 

Thank-You Evening Celebration 
 

7:30pm, Wednesday 27th November 
At Protocol on Colombo Street 

 

We have a Thank You Evening coming up on Wednesday 27th November to thank all the 
teachers for their hard work this year and all the parents who have helped out in 
classrooms and in the wider school community. 
 
Invites will be coming out this week. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you there!!! 
 

Raffle! 
 

Want to win over $1000 worth of prizes, including $750 from Bike Barn? Then come see 
us at the Touch Rugby Sausage Sizzle or during the week with Diane in the Office.  $2 a 
ticket.  
 

Raffle Prizes Include… 
 

 $750 Bike Barn Vouchers 

 $200 Food & Beverage vouchers Christchurch Casino 

 2 x 2 for 1 vouchers to Clip ’n Climb 

 Bubbles and snacks 

 2 drink bottles    
 

Salami Fundraiser 
 

Last day!  Cashmere Cuisine salami fundraiser orders need to be in to the office today. 

Choose from Spicy; Pepperoni; Garlic or Venison. 
 
Or order online today with payment into the S'Mart Community account (not St Martins 
School account) and your name as reference.  
 
Account number 12-3147-0420521-00 
 
 
 

****If you’re keen to know what S’Mart Community events are coming up why not sign up to 

receive email reminders at www.smartcommunity.org.nz? ***** 


